

May 7, 2024

Greendale Lions Foundation P.O. Box 524 Greendale, WI 53129

Dear Members of the Greendale Lions Foundation:

On behalf of the Greendale School District, I would like to thank the Foundation for the donation of \$650.00 to College Park Elementary School for the purchase of a tree, soil and plaque for the school's Wishtree event.

This donation was recognized at the School Board meeting on May 6, 2024.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Please keep this written acknowledgement of the donation as needed for your records.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Mitchell

Director of Business Services